

ENFIELD PUBLIC SCHOOLS

OFFICE OF THE SUPERINTENDENT OF SCHOOLS

October 23, 2015

Mrs. Suzanne Olechnicki, Town Clerk Enfield Town Hall 820 Enfield Street Enfield, CT 06082

Dear Mrs. Olechnicki:

Be advised that the Enfield Board of Education has been invited to attend the New England Association of Schools and Colleges (NEAS&C) Accreditation Team's visit at John F. Kennedy Middle School. The NEAS&C team will hold a School Resources for Learning Discussion with the Board on Sunday, October 25th beginning at 3:00 PM in the Innovative Lab (155 Raffia Road). A quorum of the Board may be in attendance for this discussion.

Please note that this is not a Board meeting and no Board action will occur.

cc: BOE